
A Wise Faith



James, a servant of God 
and of the Lord Jesus 
Christ, To the twelve 
tribes scattered among 
the nations:
Greetings.

Consider it pure joy, my 
brothers and sisters, 
whenever you face trials 
of many kinds, because 
you know that the 
testing of your faith 
produces perseverance.  



Let perseverance finish 
its work so that you may 
be mature and 
complete, 
not lacking anything.  If 
any of you lacks 
wisdom, you should ask 
God, who gives 
generously to all 
without finding fault, 
and it will be given to 
you.

James 1:1-5
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Dostoyersky’s 
Brothers Karamazov

“I believe like a child 
that suffering will be 

healed and made up for, 
that all the humiliating 

absurdity of human 
contradictions will 
vanish like a pitiful 

mirage, like the 
despicable fabrication of 

the impotent and 
infinitely small 

Euclidean mind of man,



That in the world’s 
finale, at the moment of 

eternal harmony, 
something 

so precious will come to 
pass that it will suffice 

for all hearts, 
for the comforting of all 
the crimes of humanity,
 for all the blood that 

they’ve shed; 
that it will make it not 

only possible to forgive 
but to justify all that has 

happened. “


